
 
 

 
 
 

 

Ref: SEC/MFL/SE/2022/4391                                             July 1, 2022 

 

 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, 

Plot no. C/1, G Block, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex 

Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 

Symbol: MUTHOOTFIN 

 

BSE Limited 

Department of Corporate Services 

P. J. Tower, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai 400 001 

Scrip Code: 533398 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Permission for opening new branches 

 

We wish to inform you that the Reserve Bank of India has granted permission for opening 150 

new branches for the Company vide its communication dated July 01, 2022 

 

We request you to kindly take on record the intimation as per the requirements of Listing 

Regulations.  

 

 

Thanking You,  

For Muthoot Finance Limited 

 
Rajesh A 

Company Secretary 

ICSI Membership No. FCS 7106 

 


